
 
 

 

 

October 26, 2021 

                                     Re: Parent - Teacher Consultation Sessions 

 

Dear parents/ guardians,  

 

In keeping with our commitment and efforts to improve on communication between 

ourselves and you, we use this medium to inform you of the upcoming Parent Teacher 

Consultation Sessions. The sessions will be on Thursday, November 4 and Friday, 

November 5, 2021.  Each subject teacher will attach the Parent Teacher Consultation 

Schedule in the classrooms. 

 

Kindly follow these instructions to allow for a smooth session: 

1. Check the schedule in your child’s/ ward’s classes.  

2. Indicate an appropriate date and time and communicate this to the subject teacher. 

3. The teacher will confirm your time. 

5. Attend your sessions with your child on time. 

6. Discuss any concerns with the teachers and try to arrive at suitable solutions. 

 

Additionally, we are making preparations to engage Grades 11-13 students in order to 

complete SBAs and registration for external examinations. We will notify you of 

these dates. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you as we continue this partnership. 

 

R. Lawrence 

Renee Lawrence (Mrs.) 

Acting Principal 
 

“Education begins at the home and I applaud the parents who recognize that they—not someone else—

must take the responsibility to assure that their children are well educated.”—Ernest Istook 

 

 

 

 


